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Measure 114 is an abomination. Citizen's of the United States are slowly giving their 

freedom and amendment rights away. The government is corrupt this day in age. The 

only possible reason for regulating gun rights are for the mentally ill and people with 

multiple convictions. No law abiding citizen should have to take a class or buy a 

permit to purchase a firearm. Multiple background checks are absurd with no added 

benefit. Citizen's shouldn't have to be bothered with fighting for the rights we have 

had since the constitution was written. I strongly disapprove of measure 114! 


